
Wash hands before putting on gloves

Wear gloves when preparing and serving 
ready-to-eat foods.

Change gloves frequently and between tasks.

Remove gloves before handling money, and 
wash hands before putting on new gloves.

Remove gloves and wash hands after 
sneezing, wiping nose, touching hair, or 
other contact with germs.

Never re-use or wash gloves.

Dispose of soiled gloves after use.

HOW TO PROPERLY USE DISPOSABLE GLOVES
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